
HB 1259

To whom it concerns,

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed bill HB 1259 to keep standard time year 
round. 

As a lifetime farmer and enjoying activities in the spring and summer with more hours in the 
evenings, this would impact us significantly. We already have shortened time throughout the winter 
where we are not able to be outside as much. By staying with standard time you are robbing us of 
that time in the evenings. This I feel impacts our sanity and overall health as well as allowing time to 
get projects and other jobs completed. 

I would ask that you please vote no on HB 1259 and keep day light savings time. 

Thank you. 


